Dennis C

The absurd notion that this refinery would actually reduce global GHG emissions hinges on the
highly speculative prediction that it would displace less clean burning methanol production
facilities and assumes that the methanol market will continue to expand indefinitely. It also fails to
consider that renewable energy sources might displace fossil fuel sources. I urge you to please deny
this permit.



